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Our next meeting will be January 23rd , The 
guest speaker will be Barbara Martin Author  
of “When the East Wind Blows”

Hope to see everyone There.

Christmas Party Revelers.

More Revelers.

The Party was reported as a great success.

Interesting  reading…
If you are looking for out of print 
and old aviation book.
The following  web site  is a good 
place  to look.

www.byrdsaviationbooks.com

Tragedy occurred today in College Station, Texas when a 
Cessna 152 piloted by two Texas A and M graduate 
students crashed into a cemetery on their final approach 
to the College Station airport. 
       
      At last report over three hundred bodies had been 
recovered by Texas A and M's crack search and rescue 
team. 
       
      A spokesperson for the rescue team indicated that 
recovery efforts would continue through the night. 
       
      This reporter was impressed that the two students 
from the downed aircraft were aiding in recovery efforts. 

http://Www.byrdsaviationbooks.com/


The November Meeting featured, Carol Ann  Garret, talking about her around the world 
flights for Funding in Support of the ALS  foundation.

Anyone wishing to donate to Carol Ann's funding effort.  Please go to the following  
website. WWW.ALSWORLDFLIGHT,com

The talk was well received by what for Chapter 534 was a record crowd.

It was interesting to hear about the details of the flight and their fortunes and misfortunes  
on the flight. After her talk, she signed copies of her book about the flight “Upon Silver 
Wings  II”.
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The Florida Flying Gators Fly-in and pancake Breakfast was a smash.  Our  
intrepid Chapter Catering Corps, served a large number of Pancake and  
Sausage  eaters.  There were quite a number of aircraft fly=ins, including a 1936  
Cabin Waco. The Flying contests were enjoyed by all.

           The Chapter Catering Corps                                                                        Eager Spectators
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CALENDAR OF EVENTS

U.S. Sport Aviation Expo 2010
January 21-24, 2010
At Sebring Regional Airport, Florida

The Light Sport Aviation Show of the Year.

There is a discount on admission if you have your EAA card.

WWW.Sport-Aviation_Expo.com

Friday - Monday, Feb 19-22, 2010 — Keystone 
Heights, FL.  Wings of Dreams Airshow 
-Keystone Heights, FL - http://wingsofdreams.org, 
Keystone Heights Airport (42J) , We are excited 
to host the Collings Foundation Wings of 
Freedom Tour 2010 here with rides available on 
the B-17, B-24, B-25 and TP-51C plus 
symposiums of WWII aces, wasp and combat 
veterans. There will be a big band hangar dance 
Sat 20th evening.  Contact: Bob Oehl 352-219-
2285, Bob@wingsofdreams.org 
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